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                      3rd January 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back after the Christmas holiday and Happy New Year to you all. I hope you have all had a merry 

Christmas and super start to the New Year. On behalf of all of the staff thank you very much for the 

Christmas cards, gifts and well wishes. 

 

Staffing 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Clare Siswick to our team who will be working as a teaching assistant across 

school. 

 

Swimming 

Swimming will begin on Tuesday 3rd January for all of our pupils. Swimming takes place on Tuesday 

afternoons at the Willowburn Leisure Centre. There is a voluntary contribution of £3.30 per session. Please 

ensure your child has a swimming kit in school each Tuesday. 

 

H.S.A 

The next H.S.A. meeting is on Thursday 2nd March at 7pm at Swarland School. Everyone is welcome. I look 

forward to seeing you there. 

 

Dates for Diaries 

11th January – Stranger Danger talk to children from the police. 

12th January – E-safety and social media talk to Y3 & 4. 

6th February – Parent Consultations. 

17th February – Children break up for half term. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

 
Louise Fletcher   


